Celebrate Constitution Day
September 17, 2012

THE AWARD WINNING
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As of 2004, the federal government requires instruction about the U.S. Constitution on September 17. The Jimmy
Carter Presidential Library invites teachers of students grades 3 to 7 to participate in a role playing performance on
September 17 featuring storyteller Cathy Kaemmerlen's Let's Keep It A Secret,

a "behind the scenes” account of the writing of the US Constitution.

Three times to choose from:
10:00 am 11:30 am  1:00 pm
Duration: 60 Minutes
Absolutely Free

Reserve your class trip at www. jimmycarterlibrary.gov
and go to the education tab, or call 404-865-7114



http://www.jimmycarterlibrary.gov/

